

PLACE DIRECTORATE

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE · AUDENSHAW · DENTON · DROYLSDEN · DUKINFIELD · HYDE · LONGDENDALE · MOSSLEY · STALYBRIDG

Mr Martin

By email:

request-337803-fbe22619@whatdotheyknow.com

Tim Rainey
Assistant Executive Director
Digital Tameside

Ashton Market Hall, Market Street, Ashton-under-Lyne, Tameside, OL6 7JU

Call Centre 0161-342-8355

www.tameside.gov.uk

email: tim.rainey@tameside.gov.uk

Doc Ref FOI 5148
Ask for Tim Rainey
Direct Line 0161 342 3299
Date 24 June 2016

Dear Mr Martin,

Freedom of Information – Request for Information Unique Reference: FOI 5148

Thank you for your request for information dated 2 June 2016, which the Council received by email. You have requested the following information:

- 1. Corporate IT Directors/Heads of IT
- 2. Where can I find details of your IT Strategy for the next 5 years

I am pleased to advise the Council can provide the information you have requested.

Question 1

<u>Section 21</u>: information accessible to applicant by other means.

Under section 21 of the Act, the Council is not required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably accessible to you. You may access the information that you have requested from the Council website using the following link; http://www.tameside.gov.uk/ict/publishedinformation

Question 2.

The Strategy for the next 3-5 years is currently being drafted and is not yet available.

If you have any queries about this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request a review of the Council's decision, please write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough Solicitor, at Tameside Metropolitan Borough Council, Dukinfield Town Hall, Dukinfield, Tameside SK16 4LA











If you are not content with the outcome your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Rainey Assistant Executive Director Digital Tameside